
September 7th, 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians and Middle School Students,

In order to ensure that Nicolet Athletic Events are a safe, positive, and enjoyable experience for all, the
following expectations are in place and must be followed at all times by all middle school student
attendees:

● Students are to remain in the bleachers, stands, or seats throughout the course of the game,
match, or event unless they are purchasing concessions or using the restrooms. Students are not
permitted to be in areas outside of the designated Nicolet athletic contest or event

● ONLY current Nicolet students may be in the student section. All other aged students (i.e. middle
school students) must sit in the “Community” section of the bleachers.

● All cheering should be positive, respectful, supportive, and demonstrate good sportsmanship
towards both Nicolet athletes/participants and opposing athletes/participants. Students must
refrain from using derogatory or harassing language against other students, players, referees,
fans, or any other person in attendance

● Food and drink should be disposed of in appropriate receptacles. No food or drink should be
thrown at any time or for any reason

Middle school students who fail to follow these expectations will be removed from the athletic event, gym,
or stadium and not be allowed reentry. Additionally, students who do not abide by these expectations may
be denied entry to future Nicolet events, athletics, and activities.

Parents/Guardians, please discuss these expectations with your student(s) so they are aware of what is
expected of them in the Nicolet school environment. We appreciate your support in helping us teach our
future students what Knight Pride looks like!

Go Knights!
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